
From: Vittorio LaCerva <heartsongsvittorio@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2021 6:13 PM 
To: UNC-ChurchRockEIS Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2019-0026 
 
 
 
In terms of report NUREG-2243, I and members of my family strongly 
support a better plan for uranium clean up. The Navajo 
community has been insistent that the wastes be moved 
out of the area, and explain that the proposed location is 
not suitable, as it is in a floodplain and may lead to a 
second Churchrock uranium spill. There is also concern 
for dumping waste on another indigenous community. 
Please do the right thing and make a better plan! 
thank you  
Victor La Cerva MD 
Santa Fe NM 87506 
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